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PHYSICAL THERAPY

v. to rise above or go beyond; exceed in excellence





To Our Dear Patients:

Thank you for choosing Transcend Physical Therapy.  In order to serve you best, we would like you to be aware of the following:

Arrival:  Please sign in upon arrival.  If we have not brought you into the treatment area within 10 minutes, feel free to ask us how much longer you will need to wait.

Attire:  Please wear comfortable clothing appropriate for exercise and examination of the injured area.

Children & Visitors:  Under most circumstances, all “non-patients” are requested to remain in the waiting area during treatment hours.

Appointments:  Please schedule your appointments at the end of the initial evaluation.  Regular attendance is vital to your progress in therapy.  Try to avoid repeated cancellations for optimal results.  If you are over 15 minutes late for your appointment, you may need to be rescheduled.  Call us as soon as possible if you cannot make your appointment and please be prepared to reschedule at that time.  Our receptionist is here from 8AM to at least 6PM Monday through Friday.  We also have voicemail for any after-hours messages.
Unexplained absences for three or more consecutively scheduled appointments may result in a discontinuation letter sent to your referring physician and insurance company.  At that point, a new prescription would be required to restart therapy.

Insurance Coverage:  We bill all insurances; however, your insurance company makes the final determination.  You are ultimately responsible for payment.  We call the insurance company to verify that you have physical/occupational/speech therapy benefits under your plan.  There is no way to determine confirmation of payment ahead of time.  If you have questions regarding your insurance coverage, please contact your insurance company regarding coverage of therapy prior to starting therapy. If you do not have insurance or are underinsured, please speak with us regarding your financial concerns. We will do whatever we can to provide care to all who need it and are very reasonable and flexible with repayment of accumulated charges. We want to provide care to you!
Physician Visits:  Please notify us of upcoming visits to your physician at least one week prior to the appointment date.  We need to reevaluate you and send a progress note to your physician in order to help them decide on the best course of action for your recovery.

Snow Emergencies:  Due to heavy snowfall, the clinic may be closed and/or staff may be arriving late.  If you are scheduled for treatment on such an occasion, please call early to check the status of your appointment.

Please inform your therapist if you feel you are not making any progress in therapy.  We need to know this to provide you with the best possible care.

If you have any questions, please feel free to ask us!  We are here to serve you.
Sincerely,
Jonathan and Emily Quinton
116 South Lane Street


Blissfield, MI  49228


ph 517.486.5278


fax 517.486.5298








